
February 18, 2014 

Mayor Ann Campbell 

Members of the City Council 

City of Ames 

515 Clark Avenue 

Ames, IA 50010 

 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 

 

The Public Art Commission seeks your approval of a recent passed vote regarding a new acquisition of 

artwork being donated to the City by Francis Wilke. The piece is a 3 ft. tall (approximation) metal painted 

sculpture called Purple Dragon by Dave Johnson. Francis and Dave have graciously worked together to 

refurbish the piece for us. We are interested in placing the piece alongside its bigger brother dragon on 

the South side of City Hall. Included are two pictures of the piece in its pre-refurbished state. Thank you 

for your consideration on this matter. 

 

Sincerely,Co-chairs, Greg Fuqua and Allison Sheridan 

 

ITEM #6 



 


